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registration form
THE GOVERNANCE OF EDUCATION IN A MULTICULTURAL SOCIETY
October 5th 2013
Faculty of Law - Via Verdi 53, Trento
Please complete and send to:
fax:+ 39 0461 281874

e-mail: eventi.giurisprudenza@unitn.it
	Name and Surname
	     

	Qualification
	     

	Entity / Institution / 
Other …
	     

	City
	     

	Email
	     


	I wish to receive an informative e-mail regarding similar future initiatives from the Faculty of Law of the University of Trento
	Yes  FORMCHECKBOX 

	No  FORMCHECKBOX 


	I wish to receive periodic Newsletter  – DSGNews
	Yes  FORMCHECKBOX 

	No  FORMCHECKBOX 



	Release of participation certificate
	Yes  FORMCHECKBOX 

	No  FORMCHECKBOX 



Date      
The treatment of personal data is carried out within the electronic data base of the Secretary of the Faculty of Law and in accordance with what is foreseen in the Legal Decree of 30/06/2003, n.196 and subsequent amendments and/or integrations.

The data could be used for the purpose of informing you on the initiatives of the Studies of the University of Trento's Faculty of Law and they will not be communicated neither sent to third parties and in any event you would be able to request at any moment the cancellation/ modification writing to the attention of the responsible of the Secretary. 
